
Greetings!  -

Our April meeting will be on Wednesday, April 5th beginning at 9:00 for our social.
 
April meeting info is as follows:

The Program is Gardening in New Mexico, with Jennifer Hobson of Jericho Nursery, you
can learn more at www.jerichonursery.com. Thanks to Susanne Dominguez for bringing us
this month's program.

We do have a Collection this month for St. Vincent DePaul - it is a cash for food collection.
So bring cash or make a check out to St Vincent de Paul and look for Coordinators Joan
Chamier and Judith Austin.

Our Greeters this month are Patt Cain and Janet Schmidly so be sure and sign in when
you arrive.

The amazing Refreshments committee includes Judith Austin, Ginny Davis, Nancy Hawks
and Georgia Edminister this month so come and socialize at 9:00 a.m. this Wednesday.

Please come and visit with other members and bring a new neighbor to meet others and learn
more about our club.
 

President Kathy
Jardineros de Placitas

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XRsFM5CtDtlrS_QgCaHjRrchEt57hD9j1qwIim5uvowWy3aZBugPxInXySvSWF4rnlXfY6p0teMyx48GqyWf-Hhsg0fk7UNNR9tZHcawZpmJM2ybBLUN5Y7TKaEaerVxpQAYG4nN37WmEDHpeTdhsQOyUue2Qf7mpoB8x-MGA1yGqhWEb90jSQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XRsFM5CtDtlrS_QgCaHjRrchEt57hD9j1qwIim5uvowWy3aZBugPxEPdG6errhiFi1g6pl_nCJdRi1TfCplg1GUOzIEvRiB_B0IZ5xsd4ePEnEMQGq95N1kj17RXtwwmmmCP5_Z9quO-gYWt3BULn8zrEOFLo9cuHg3egsCIKTgywKL9lz57QQ==&c=&ch=

